



Dear Parents and Guardians,

24th September 2018

Our students are fortunate to be invited to participate in a local democracy workshop at Hounslow Civic Centre. Students will have to opportunity to meet the Mayor, participate in an interactive presentation and hold a mock election.

Students will be leaving the school at around 9.30am, on Monday 15th of October and will return to school by approximately 12.15pm in time for lunch. Students will need to bring a raincoat as we will be travelling via public transport and walking short distances.

As always, we will need parent helpers but are limited with spaces. Please return the slip below by Friday 28th September, if you can help and you will be contacted by the teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Alcorn & Miss Evans

Y6 Local Democracy, Civic Centre - Monday 15th October

I,, as parent or guardian of	
am available to assist on the 15 th October 2018.	
Contact No:	

RETURN BY 28TH SEPTEMBER **ONLY** IF YOU ARE AVAILABLE TO ASSIST